
 

Saint Margaret Mary’s Catholic Infant 
School Newsletter  

 
Friday 23rd September 2022 

ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
Masses will take place on Thursdays at 10.00a.m. Saturdays at 5.30p.m. and Sun-

days at 10.00a.m. 
 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Saturday at 5pm. Please follow this link for 

the parish newsletter 
St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newsletters 

(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  
 

Baptisms Please contact Fiona and Laura, our co-ordinators, by email: smmbaptisms@outlook.com.  
Baptism celebrations are now permitted.  

PE Kits 
Children should wear their PE kits on the days in school when PE is taught.  

The school PE kit is black shorts and a yellow t-shirt. On cooler days a plain black tracksuit should be worn 
(with or without the school badge). The PE kit can be worn with pumps or  

trainers.  
Other tracksuits and sportswear are not school uniform and should not be worn.  

We ask that children wear correct the correct PE kit by the end of October.  

Tuesday 27th September from 9 o’clock in the school canteen 
Please come and join us for a well earned cup of tea or coffee and a cake to raise funds 

for Macmillan nurses.  

HOME LEARNING 
 

Thank you to all the Year 1 and Year 2 parents who were able to attend the 
year group induction meetings in the last two weeks.  

 
Your support is always welcomed.  

 
As mentioned in the meeting, you should all have received a new log in for Seesaw and for 

Active Learn. (Active Learn supports our phonics programme).  Seesaw can be used for 
home work and for sending and receiving messages about your child’s learning. Active Learn 
supports our ‘Bug Club’ reading programme. The links on Active Learn 
are personalised to your child. It will give extra practice in reading and 

in phonics.  
 

If this information has gone astray, please ask your class teacher for  
another copy.  

 
If you have any problems accessing these resources, please let us know 

and we will do what we can to help.  

https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters
https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
 

TUESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER– MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING– ALL WELCOME 

Wednesday 28th September– Class 4 Stay and Read 

Thursday 29th September– Family Learning Phonics 

Friday 30th September– POPP begins (Power of Positive Parenting) 

Wednesday 5th October– Class 3 Stay and Read 

Thursday 6th October, Thursday 13th October, Thursday 20th October – Family Learning  

Friday 7th October – POPP  (Power of Positive Parenting) 

TUESDAY 11TH OCTOBER– SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Wednesday 12th October– Class 2 Stay and Read 

Friday 14th October – POPP (Power of Positive Parenting) 

Friday 14th October– St Margaret Mary’s Feast day celebration led by Year 2 

Wednesday 19th October– Class 1 Stay and Read 

Friday 21st October – POPP (Power of Positive Parenting) afternoon session  

Wednesday 2nd November– Nursery 2 Stay and Play 

Wednesday 2nd November and Wednesday 9th November– Parents evening 

Wednesday 9th November– Nursery 1 Stay and play (9am) and Come and play (2pm) 

Monday 14th November-Posadas begin (travelling crib) 

Monday 21st November– Class 8 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Tuesday 22nd November– Class 7 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Wednesday 23rd November– Class 6 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Thursday 24th November– Class 5 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Friday 2nd December– Year 1 Advent Service in church 

Monday 5th December– Year 1 trip to the Pantomime 

Thursday 8th December– Year 1 Christmas celebration for the children 

Friday 9th December– Reception Advent Service in church 

Thursday 15th December– Early Years Christmas celebration for the children 

Friday 16th December– Year 2 Advent Service in church 

Monday 19th December– Year 2 Christmas celebration for the children 

 

Wednesday Morning Mass 
 
Father Roy have invited us to join the parish for Mass each Wednesday  
morning at 10.  This will begin on Wednesday 28th September. We have  
decided that a different class will join Father Roy and our parishioners  
beginning with Year 2. All are welcome to join us.  
 
 

28th September  - Class 3 

12th October—Class 1 

19th October—Class 2 

2nd November—Class 4 

 
 




